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Sustainable Revolution Longmont awarded $4600 Zero Waste Grant from Boulder County
Plans First Xtreme Zero Waste Earth Day Festival in Longmont
For Immediate Release:
Longmont, CO (February 17th, 2015)- Xtreme Zero Waste is a way to conserve enegy and resources, with nothing going to landfills, and Sustainable Revolution Longmont (SRL), a new grassroots organization, was one of eight county entities awarded a portion of $50,000 in Zero Waste grants though the Resource Conservation Division of Boulder County.The group’s $4,600 grant will support Sustainable Revolution’s “Xtreme Zero Waste” program and be an integral part of  the first Xtreme Zero Waste Earth Day in Longmont- the Youth of the Earth Festival, on April 22nd, 2015. The grant will also go towards making an zero waste event guide to help others do the same.

The free Festival, slated for the Exhibit Hall of the Boulder County Fairgrounds from 4-7 pm, will showcase the environmental art, music, programs, and projects of children, youth, and young adults from Boulder County and beyond. Environmental educators, who will have interactive activities at their booths and many of whom will be showcasing their eco-summer camp offerings, are also able to sign up for a booth before the February 28th deadline.

The Xtreme Zero Waste component is a chance to take Zero Waste to a new level of Reduce, Reuse, and Recycle. Said Joan Gregerson, SRL founder, “We plan to reduce the amount of new goods at the event and reuse more materials – which reduces the need for raw materials and reduces the energy needed to manufacture new goods.” Said Rose Gordon, 17, one of the involved youth planners who will help film the effort, "Recycling's better [than not] but it's even better to use things more than once."

The program's goal is to reduce the amount of waste created. Said  Joan Gregerson, “We wanted to make this event in the true spirit of Earth day and make it use as little energy and new materials as possible!” This will be achieved by not using plastic or paper for drinks or food, but instead, by using durables. The event will also use “rescued” food (good food that would otherwise have been thrown out by stores because of expiration or sell-by dates). Festival-goers will be encouraged to bring their own water bottles. Modeling Xtreme recycling, event T-shirts for sale will be from the Goodwill and printed with the event logo. Gordon commented, "We thought, why buy a new t-shirt, made in a factory that makes pollution, when we can get them at Goodwill?" 
Sustainable Revolution’s mission is LEAF—“to Link, Empower, Advocate, and Facilitate sustainable solutions for Longmont and beyond.” It was started in 2014 and provides monthly talks on various subjects on 3rd Wednesdays, hosts Green Drinks on 2nd Tuesdays, is spearheading a curbside composting campaign. and calling for a sustainability plan for the city. 
Supported by funding from the Boulder County grant, Sustainable Revolution will produce an Extreme Zero Waste event guide and short video.  Gordon and Erin Neitzel, high school students from Boulder High School, will produce the video. Spell Out will work with Eco-Cycle and others to assess and report on the impacts. 

More information about the organization and the Youth of the Earth Festival can be found at www.srlongmont.org 
